
 

3 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

We still have a few places available on our Year 7 trip to Bude in June 2025. You may 
have seen our email a few weeks ago about the trip; this is an amazing opportunity for 
students to surf, canoe, body board, as well as complete a high ropes course and have a 
range of evening entertainment. 
 

If you would like to take up a place for your young person please complete this form and 
we will contact you with payment details. The full cost is £570, paid in instalments. The 
deposit of £120 is due by Friday 6 December. 
 

All the information about the trip is in the original email HERE. 
 

If you have already paid your deposit, your place is secured and there is nothing further 
you need to do. 
 

Best wishes 

Miss S Osborne 

Senior Tutor Year 7 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNjZUTUZWRTM1N1BBSlZWS0JUOFRCWlJFVC4u
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/18-November-Opportunity-for-Year-7-Trip-to-Cornwall-June-2025.pdf

